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September 19, 2022

Bradley Austin
Sr. Campaign Finance & Reviewing Analyst
Federal Election Commission
Washington, DC 20463

Reference: July Quarterly FEC (5/26/22-6/30/22)

Dear Mr. Austin:

This letter is in response to your request for additional information dated 8/15/22.

1.Your letter indicates that two contributors may have given in excess of the $2900 per election limit:

Paul Isaac:  A refund in the amount of $850 was issued for the Primary on 8/16/22.  This will be disclosed on the
October 2022 Quarterly FEC Report.

Kenneth Kies:  A refund in the amount of $1500 was issued for the Primary on 8/12/22.  This will be disclosed on the
October 2022 Quarterly FEC Report.

2.Your letter notes that because the candidate will not participate in either the 2022 Runoff or 2022 General that the
Committee must refund all contributions designated for those elections.  All such refunds were issued on 8/12/22, within
the 60 day limit from the date of the Primary, and will be disclosed on the 2022 Quarterly FEC Report.

Sincerely,

Lisa Lisker
Treasurer

29572-0020SCMyrtle Beach

PO Box 70098
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